
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 7, 2017  

 

PRESS RELEASE (IMMEDIATE RELEASE) 

 

Wilson Road is now open with one lane from Whiley Road to Mill Park Drive until ODOT 

makes repairs to the damage of the overpass. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jeremiah D. Upp, P.E., P.S. 

Fairfield County Engineer 

 

 

The following were notified of this Press Release March 7, 2017:  
State Highway Patrol Post 23 Fire Depts/EMS 
9-1-1 Dispatcher (654-8115) for Fire Department MORPC 

Forest Rose Training Center Webmaster, Fairfield County Engineer’s Office 

Lancaster Eagle Gazette News Desk Greenfield Township Trustees 

Radio Stations Postmaster:  Lancaster 
Fairfield County Sheriff School Districts:  Bloom Carroll/Lancaster Schools 

 

 

Fairfield County Engineer 
3026 West Fair Avenue 

Lancaster, Ohio  43130-8993 
Telephone (740) 652-2300 

FAX (740) 687-7055 

JEREMIAH D. UPP, P.E., P.S. 

FAIRFIELD COUNTY ENGINEER 


